
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: April 3, 2023 

FROM: Ramie Hammonds, Development Service Director 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action to select Kimley Horn to Update the Roadway 
Impact Fee Study, and authorizing the City Manager to negotiate a possible 
contract with Kimley Horn.  

 
SUMMARY: 

 The City of Sanger issued an RFQ to update the Roadway Impact Fee Study. 
 We received one response to the RFQ. 
 A review committee scored the response and determined that Kimley Horn is a qualified candidate.   
 If approved staff will move forward to the contract phase.  

 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  N/A  GL Account: N/A 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends APPROVAL on the selection and contract negotiation with Kimley Horn.  
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
   


